ALUMNI ASSOCIATION OF FORDSON HIGH SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

OCTOBER 20,2008

PRESENT: Rudah Saghir, Dan Bitar, Ganelle Shooshanian, Pat Hackett, JaneDoty, Jim Gauthier, Maureen
Ewasek

The treasurer's report was accepted and the minutes approved.
The Association made $243 on sales at Homecoming.
Dues notification must go out for 2008/2009. Rudah will handle this.

Rudabh is also checking out C &A Printing and Print Expess to see which shop offers the best deal for
printing the Alumnus now that the Fordson print shop has been closed. Richard Abdullah will continue
to set it (the Alumnus) up for the printer and the web site.

We have not received requests for funds from the Fordson staff or students. Maureen will write a letter
to Mr. Fadallah, principal, to ask him to remind the staff of the availability of funds for their educational
projects. Ganelle suggested that she put the request applications in the Department Chairs' mail boxes.
This will be proposed to Mr. Fadallah as an option to getting the word out.

The next meeting will be 6:30 PM on December 8th. at the Little Cafe on Michigan Avenue.
Respectfully submitted,

Maureen Ewasek. Secretary



